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Jane 5th, 1929.

J. Merle Darts »Esq 
General Secretary,
Institute of Pacific Relations, 
Honolulu, Hawaii.

• «

Dear Mr. Davis
Let me acknowledge receipt

of your letter of Aay 17th.
I shall "be very glad to see

I only returned to Montreal 
about ten days ago after an absence of eleven 
months and I have not yet picked up the threads of 
the affairs of the Institute.

Dr. Yen when he comes.

I saw a good deal of Lionel 
Ourtis during the past year and I know they are 
counting on a good representative delegation, from 
Great Britain at the Kioto Conference.

Please remember me kindly to 
your wife, to Mr. Atherton, to Mr. Loomis, to Mr. 
Condliffe, and to any other of my friends in 
Honolulu.

With all kind wishes, I am.

% Yours faithfully.
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